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1. Bill Number:   HB1825H2 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: David B. Albo 

 

3.  Committee: Commerce and Labor 

 

4. Title: Rights to resell tickets; civil penalty 

 

5. Summary:  The bill prohibits a person who issues tickets for admission to any sporting 

event, theatrical production, lecture, motion picture screening, or any other event that is open 

to the public from selling tickets solely through a delivery method that substantially prevents 

the ticket purchaser from reselling the ticket on an Internet ticketing platform of the ticket 

purchaser’s choice. The bill also prohibits a person from being penalized, discriminated 

against, or denied admission to an event solely on the basis that the person resold a ticket or 

purchased a resold ticket on a specific Internet ticketing platform.  A person violating these 

prohibitions is subject to a civil penalty of not less than $1,000 nor more than $5,000.     

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  None. 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  The Attorney General and Department of Law (OAG) indicates that the 

bill as amended presents no fiscal impact. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Attorney General and Department of 

Law 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

11. Other Comments:   
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